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Dear friends and family, 
Peruvian Partners is dedicated to nurturing the physical, mental, and spiritual well-being of our 
friends in Peru. Reaching out to someone during their physical need opens their heart to know 
the God that motivated that action in someone else’s heart. Education is a pillar to breaking 
the bonds of poverty, as it empowers and expands opportunities while also building a stronger 
will to thrive.  

 
We are so grateful to all of those who give toward the “Most Need” category. This category of 
giving encompasses the immediate needs of not only the people within the community of 
believers, but also those who are on the fringes. In the last couple months, there has been an 
upsurge in Dengue fever and Tuberculosis in Flores de Villa. Both diseases are serious and 
potentially deadly. Along with love and care, financial donations have been used for food 
baskets and medical needs. This is an opportunity to reach out demonstrating Gods 
unconditional love. 

 

Enrique Human recently started walking with 
Jesus and has already become one of the leaders 
in the Men’s Ministry. Those on the recent English 
Camp mission trip had the opportunity to spend 
time with him. His precious only daughter, Ruth, 
the love of his life, has been struck with a resistant 
strain of tuberculosis (TB). Enrique is desperate.  

 

 

 



 

 

About a year ago, another young girl that 
was the same age as Ruth passed away 
abruptly from TB. Please pray God’s healing 
touch on Ruth and Enrique’s family. They are 
so grateful to you for walking along with them 
in this difficult time. 

 
The Darling girls gave Ruth an adult coloring 
book and markers to keep her entertained 
during her long hours of isolation.   

 
She is back in the hospital this morning with 
a high fever. Pray with us that Ruth will be 
completely healed and soon come to know 
Jesus as her Lord and Savior. 

 

The new school year just began. THANK You 2024 English Camp Team, for your donations 
to build a schoolroom, desks, and chairs. It was completed just in time! 

 

 

 

Pictured above: a group of women and mothers who came to pray over and dedicate the new schoolroom. 
 

Bless this schoolroom, Lord, with your presence and your grace. May it be a place 
where knowledge flourishes, friendships are formed, and lives are transformed for the 
better. May it be a place where Your love shines brightly for all to see. 
 



The school administration, principal, students, and community of Flores de Villa THANK THE 
ENGLISH CAMP TEAM OF 2024 for this new space!! 

 

Also please pray with us for dear Pedro Ventura, 
a faithful servant for many years. Kind, but 
tough. Pedro was just released from the hospital 
yesterday but is still extremely ill. Your donations 
bought his medicine, paid for his treatment and a 
food basket. Pray with us for his compete healing, 
as Olga his wife of 40 years, tenderly cares for 
him.  

 
Again, we want to express our gratitude to all of 
those who donate to Peruvian Partners “Most 
Need” category and if you are able to give now 
again, enabling us to respond in kindness at the 
moment of most need, whether it be in mind, body 
or spirit.  

 

 

 

We so appreciate your partnership and generosity. 
In the transformative love of Jesus, 

David and Gina 
 

 VISIT PERUVIANPARTNERS.ORG 
Questions? Email Us: info@PeruvianPartners.org 

Peruvian Partners is a 501(c)(3) tax-deductible organization. 
100% of all donations go directly to God's ministry and the people of Peru. 

 

Donating to Peruvian Partners 
1. DONATE BY CHECK: Mail to Peruvian Partners, 2486 West Shannon St, Chandler, AZ 

85224 *Please Note Address Change* 
2. DONATE BY DONOR ADVISED FUND: EIN: 27-3133129 

3. DONATE ONLINE: PeruvianPartners.org or click on the button below.  
Peruvian Partners uses Vanco for donation processing online. You can quickly and easily register online here: 

https://secure.myvanco.com/L-YROT 
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